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Lacey Dean2

From: Roger Haywood <roger@accentlandscapesinc.com>
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 10:57 AM
To: Lacey Dean2
Subject: VA244 Access issue
Attachments: VA244Haywood 6950 Wyoming Lane Legal Description of Access.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Dear Lacey,  
 
Thank you for your Ɵme on the phone today. It was pleasant to visit with you.  
 
Please find aƩached a legal descripƟon including my access via Nevada Lane. (Highlight mine) 
 
It appears El Paso County has recorded and recognized my access for decades. It seems inequitable for the development 
to limit my access and devalue my property. 
 
I will look forward to your email describing how I can be a part of this process.  
 
To reiterate: I am in favor of this project, but do not want Nevada Lane blocked.  
 
Again, thank you.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Roger Haywood, President 
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